
March 13, 2019 
 
Representative Lincoln; Representative Tarr: 
 
I am writing to express my support for Jason Brune to the position of Commissioner of the Dept. of 
Environmental Conservation. 
 
I have worked with Brune over many years and strongly believe that he has the administrative 
experience and management credentials, coupled with a technical background in biology, to serve 
Alaska and Alaskan’s well as the Commissioner of DEC. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Paul S. Glavinovich, CPG 
 


